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Dear Praying Friends,

to the Cambodian people, and we plan to
continue studying as long as we are here. Our
window of opportunity for full-time language
learning is drawing short, however, so please pray
we can make the most of the time that remains.

We have recently been battling some
sickness. Please pray that the Lord will keep us
healthy and strong in his service! Also pray that
God will continually give us His heart of love for
the people of Cambodia.

Thank you as always for your faithful
fellowship in the Gospel, your prayers, and your
support of us. We are grateful to God that we can
call you friends in Christ.

. ] It has been a real joy
to continue to study with
Noeun as he grows in his
knowledge of the Lord.
l When we completed a
study on baptism, and
asked if he would like to

; be baptized, he replied,
"Definitely | dol" He was baptized in the presence
of the church and of his family. His wife has been
showing interest in Jesus Christ as well - please

Yours in Christ,
Matt and Nikki Brown
Romans 15:20-21

pray for her salvation. Prayer Requests
This month, | also had several chances to ® Health and Safety
teach and preach in the church. On all fronts, ® Language Learning
communicating in the Khmer language is getting ® Relationships and witness with neighbors
more possible, for which | am very thankful. @ Salvation - Naikim
Learning the language is something we believe is ® Wisdom in planning

vital for communicating the truths of God's word

Nikki's Notes

Our neighbor across the street hired some people to replace his roof. We watched the workers as they very
carefully took apart the old roof piece by piece being sure not to lose or damage any of the materials so they
could be sold again later. The next day, we noticed that not only was the roof gone, but the entire house
(including all the insides) was removed. Another neighbor said it was because they decided to remodel their
home. No kidding! This is going to be more than a simple remodeling, there will eventually be an entirely
new structure for them to call home.

It's exciting to think of the new Christians here in Cambodia. When they accept Christ as their Savior (as with
any new Christian) they are not getting a spiritual remodeling, but rather become entirely "new creatures in
Christ." The new structures that Christ is building here in Cambodia are precious additions to His glorious
Kingdom.
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